
DATE: April 20, 2020
TO: Citrus College Students
FROM: Martha A. McDonald, Ed.D., Vice President of Student Services

Arvid Spor, Ed.D., Vice President of Academic Affairs
RE: 104th Commencement Ceremony 2020 Student Update

Thank you for your patience and resilience during this challenging time in our history. We know you have many 
questions regarding commencement. The college has been working diligently to find solutions that best meet the 
needs of the college community and want to provide you with an update.

We know that commencement is meaningful and one of the most anticipated events in your life. It is an event 
where the college community comes together and celebrates all your accomplishments! We want to honor the 
class of 2020, and for this reason, we are postponing Commencement to Saturday, December 5, 2020. This 
decision was made in order to mitigate the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), as the health and safety of the 
college community remains our top priority.

The deadline to apply for graduation has been extended to June 12, 2020. Please continue to submit your 
graduation application so that posting of your degree is not delayed. Please check the 104th Commencement 
Ceremony 2020 web page for details and updates.

Thank you for your continued patience and support.

https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/grad/
https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/grad/

